
Memo               
To: Dr. Karla Guseman 

From: Edward Johnson

Date: 8/15/2025

Re: Safety and Security Report

The attached report provides a brief overview of Security standings moving from the 2024-2025 
school year into this year.

As we move into the 2025-2026 school year, we have conducted interviews to replace retiring 
and non-returning team members, added additional equipment to assist in security coverage, and 
created plans to build and focus on training for our team members. 

Thank you.


